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15 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

RE: CHANGE TO INSET DAYS ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 – 2024 
 
Please be advised that it has been necessary to change one of the INSET days for the next academic year. 
We will no longer have an INSET day on Monday 8th April 2024, and instead we will have an extra INSET 
day at the beginning of the Autumn Term, meaning that both 4th and 4th September will be INSET days, 
and the children will return after the Summer holidays on Wednesday 6th September 2023. 
 
The school term dates, including all INSETS can be found on the fortnightly newsletter (from the 26th May 
edition onwards), as well as the school website at: 
http://www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk/uploads/2/5/5/3/25539103/term_dates___insets_23-24.pdf.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that this change may have caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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